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A heartfelt thank you to all of our staff that remained working or on-call through the 
Holiday Break 

 
 

COVID-19 Vaccine Registration Update 

Thanks to your hard work and dedication, we have vaccinated more than 9,000 Health System staff and 

providers—great job! As the New Mexico Department of Health prepares to move our state on to Phase 1b, 

we are happy to announce that as of Saturday, Jan. 9, all UNMH vaccine scheduling will now be through 

the NM DOH vaccination website! This means that anyone who hasn’t yet received the vaccine (including 

providers and staff in our UNM and Health System community), and who wants to receive a vaccination, 

should register for their vaccination through the NM DOH vaccination website. 

  

We look forward to working with the NM DOH to provide the vaccine for even more New Mexicans. As we 

all have experienced, things can change very quickly during the pandemic so we thank you all for your 

patience during this time. https://cvvaccine.nmhealth.org/ 
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NMDOH COVID-19 Vaccine Registration 

 

 

Healthy Heart Bistro 

  

happy heart Bistro  

Closed Until the 20th! 

 

The happy heart Bistro will be closed until Wednesday, 

January 20th. 

 

Please remember to wear your mask, stay socially distant and 

practice good hygiene. We are looking forward to serving up 

great food in 2021! 
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As you may be aware, Staff Council awarded 

all UNM staff $7 in Lobo Cash in lieu of the 

Staff Appreciation Week we were unable to 

host last Spring. We have discovered that not 

every HSC badge is ‘Lobo-Encoded;’ so you 

might not be able to access the $7. If you 

have a Lobo Card, please use it. If your badge 

has a (black) magnetic strip on the back, feel 

free to try it. It may work. (Mine does.) 

 If you do not have a Lobo Card and your HSC 

badge does not work, please know we are 

working on a solution. It will take some time. 

Do not call or visit the UNMH Badge Office; 

they cannot Lobo-Encode over the phone and 

we do not want to overwhelm their small 

office in this moment. Please stand by!  
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Welcome Back! News from HR!  

 

Start the year off right and review these  

handy links and resources  
 
 
 
2nd Annual Art & Science Data Event 

 

We invite you to register for the 2nd Annual Art & Science of Data Event, to be hosted on 
Wednesday, January 13th from 9:30 to 2:45. More information is available here along with the session 
abstracts! The last day to register will be Friday, January 8th! 
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Education Days 2020-2021 is coming to your screen on January 12-13, 2021.  

The “Thriving through Disruption” program demonstrates ongoing commitment to education – no matter 

what.  Many presentations focus on adjustments during the pandemic; and some changes seem worthy of 

continuing as valuable innovations for learning.  Our own educators from across HSC colleges and schools 

will offer oral presentations, posters with presenter round tables, a keynote panel, and facilitated hot topics 

discussions; all through an engaging virtual conference platform during two half days. 

And – the learning opportunity is invaluable, yet it’s free! Physicians may claim up to 8.25 AMA PRA 

Category 1 Credits™ for continuing medical education. 

Click here to check out the program and register to attend. 
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